
 

Take advantage of this funding 
opportunity offered by the 
Canadian Polar Commission called 
the Northern Scientific Training 
Program. It is designed to support 
students interested in solving the 
pressing environmental, health, 
cultural, socio-economic, political, 
educational, legal, engineering or 
resource development challenges 
facing the Arctic and its peoples.  
 

 
 

This program makes it possible for 
students to address these issues by 
providing supplementary funding to 
cover expenses associated with 
northern travel, accommodations, 
freight and translators/interpreters.  
Over 300 York University graduate 
and undergraduate students have 
gained experience conducting 
research in Canada’s North 
through the NSTP.  
 

 
 

You are eligible for NSTP funding if 
you are a Canadian citizen or 
landed immigrant and either 
undertaking thesis research (BA, 
MA or PhD) or working as a field 
assistant for a York University 

professor gathering information in 
the North. 

  
Learn more about the NSTP 
program: 
http://www.polarcom.gc.ca/eng/c
ontent/northern-scientific-training-
program.  
Apply online with your faculty 
advisor from York University: 
http://www.aadnc-
aandc.gc.ca/eng/1100100037354/
1100100037355 
 

 
 

York University deadline:  
Friday November 8th, 2013 to 
apply for funding for next summer.  

Applications from York University 
students are sent to the Canadian 
Polar Commission by the President’s 
Advisory Committee on Northern 
Studies at York University.  

Are you interested in 
Research in the Canadian Arctic? 



For more details: 
http://northern.apps01.yorku.ca/ or 
email: northern@yorku.ca 

 


